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Quarterly Community Meetings to 
restart in May 

  
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 1,  Onerahtókha/April 2022) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform Kahnawa’kehró:non that 
a date has been set for the return of in-person 
Quarterly/Seasonal Community Meetings.  
 
The first has been scheduled for Tuesday, May 17th at the 
Knights of Columbus Hall.  
 
The larger venue was chosen due to the fact that there hasn’t 
been a formal Community Meeting since the pandemic began in 
early 2020, and it is possible that there could be a greater 
number of attendees due to this circumstance. 
  
Additionally, the Council of Chiefs will host two (2) kiosks as a 
means of increasing community engagement in the weeks 
leading up to the resumption. The kiosks will take place at the 
Golden Age Club as follows: 
  

• Friday, April 8, from 1pm to 4pm 
• Friday, April 29, from 1pm to 4pm 

  
Further information will be forthcoming. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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